
 

 

It has come to the attention of the PSA that there will be water shutdowns, in the Johannesburg Area 

on 24 June 2019, that might be going on for about 52 hours. (see notice attached). 

 

This normally affects the water supply in most buildings specifically in the center of Johannesburg.  

 

As a precaution Shop Stewards are advised as follows:  

Consult timeously with the Office Management to provide 1. Bottled water and 2. Portable toilet 

facilities.  

 

In cases were management is unwilling to consult with the PSA shop stewards, contact the 

Chairpersons of the PSA Branches and the Provincial Office for assistance. 
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